From: Brent Frain

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 10:05 PM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Subsidized Transit Program for PWD

Hello, my name is Brent Frain. I am a citizen of Victoria, British Columbia, and also an ally to persons with disabilities in London Ontario as well as all of Ontario, and across Canada.

I stand with fellow disabled citizens and allies across our wealthy country to have accessible, reliable and affordable transit for all.

it's very important so people with disabilities and low income people have barrier free Transit. Providing an annual free bus pass to persons with disabilities should be the number one priority so that people can commute to places that they need to get to and be more inclusive in their communities. Example: community events, support local businesses, appointments, outings to visit family & friends, recreation centres etc.

I give permission to add my comments to the council agenda under the Subsidized Transit Program Update From the Community and Protective Services Committee.

Sincerely,

Brent Frain Host for PWD Allies Podcast